
From: Steve Stock <surfnturf59@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2017 8:42 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass  
  
 
 If the representatives for the northern pass, knew how much honesty means, they would not try to sugar coat 
everything they say. And tell the people the whole truth. But, because big money, and greed, usually persuade 
people into doing things the things that they would not normally agree to, they offer money to towns and 
communities to try and buy their vote. New Hampshire is a beautiful state, and we need to keep it that way. 
Sent from my iPhone 
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